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Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Flora Nelson - Proposed Rezoning of 512 to 520 Main Street - CK 
4351-021-003

Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2021 11:47 AM 
To: Web E‐mail ‐ City Clerks <City.Clerks@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Flora Nelson ‐ Proposed Rezoning of 512 to 520 Main Street ‐ CK 4351‐021‐003 
 

I am concerned that the construction of another multiple housing building on this property will add 
even more congestion with traffic and pedestrians to the already busy blocks on Main Street between 
Broadway Avenue and Victoria Avenue. 
 
There will be 8 multiple housing units on the south side of Main Street and 4 on the north side. This 
already creates enough congestion without another building crowded in these 2 blocks. 
 
I would ask that my - and other residents - concerns be considered. 
 
Respectfully submitted by 
 
Flora Nelson 
Main Street 
Saskatoon 


